
Woodbury United Methodist Church 

Complete to Order 

Easter Flowers for Easter Sunday Worship Service 

Every Easter, our sanctuary is decorated with the flowers of the season. If you 
would like to place a plant on the Altar, we are now taking orders for: 

_______ Easter Lily (10.00)  _______ Daffodils ($8.00) 

______ Hyacinth ($8.00)  ________ Tulip ($8.00) 

Please include below your acknowledgement; in honor of, in celebration of, or in 

loving memory of one or more loved ones. A list will be printed in the church 

bulletin on Easter Sunday, April 21. All flower orders must be paid in advance. 

Simply fill out the form below, and place it in the collection plate, or return it to 

the church office (a folder is located on the mail station credenza in the church 

office), accompanied by a check or cash for the total amount or mail it to; 4 

Church Street, Attn: Kathy Craig, Easter Flowers. All checks should be made 

payable to Woodbury United Methodist Church.  

Your Name: ______________________________       

Telephone: _____________________        

Include the following message in the worship bulletin: 

             

             

             

             

              

*If you would rather give a monetary donation to the church in lieu of flowers, 

you can also use one of the memorial cards located in the Narthex. Simply fill it 

out and return it in the same fashion as the floral order form. 

Orders must be received by the church office by April 10th 


